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Game Night Returns! … but in the afternoon 
It’s time to play!     It’s been more than a year, but we’re back! Games for all sorts 

of tastes- from strategy games to party games - Games that take an hour to games that 
take 10 minutes. We’re looking forward to seeing our old friends and making some 

new ones too! Anyone is welcome to stop by and have some fun. Games are provided, 
but feel free to bring in a favorite if you’d like to share. 

 

 
 

Sadly, due to a lack of staff, we have canceled our offering of 

the LMC VBS Bible Camp this year. We hope that in August of 

2022 we will be back on track with plenty of volunteers to help us offer this very important 

mission program to our community. Planning for next year will begin in January 2022. Please 

prayerfully consider joining the team. I know it may be something you never considered before, 

but you can be the answer to prayer as we rebuild our missions here at LMC after a very 

difficult year.  

Luther Memorial Church 

818 Tinton Ave 

Tinton Falls, NJ 07724 

(732) 542-2727 



July 24th starting at 3pm 
Join us for a night of Baseball on August 3rd 

The game begins at 7pm 

Tickets are $10.00 each. Please email  

Maureen at blairfamily@mac.com or call the church office  

at 732-542-2727 to reserve your tickets as soon as possible.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

LMC Church Garden We are looking for lots of volunteers to help out, so pick 

up your gardening gloves and help LMC plant the seeds to show God’s love to our community 

and neighbors.  Look for the schedule and add your name to times you can help. We are 

working with “Gardens Growing Faith” and Bryan Nesci. If you have any questions, please 

contact Donna Colasurdo, 732-233-5663.  

 

 

 

Jun 25, 2021 

Dear Friends –  

I had my second stent procedure last Friday, and the doctor feels it went quite well.  

Unfortunately, I did again have a bad allergic reaction, but now it is known to be 

from the contrast dye used in the procedure.  So, I am being treated for it, which is 

helping greatly.  I wish to thank all of you for your prayers!  I have received many 

cards, phone calls, and messages - all of which have been very comforting.  I am 

truly grateful to have had so much support from my church family.  I look forward to 

returning to worship with you all again very soon!    

God bless you,  

Daniel Maida. 



Lunch Break Food Collection 
 

Please remember to bring in your 

donations.  

 

Let’s try to beat our record this month! 

See the list below for items that are 

needed.  

 

If you would like to help deliver, please 

contact Ed & Heidi Magenheimer at 732-

741-0564.  

 

Donations For Lunch Break Food List 
 

• Bottled water 

• Peanut butter & Jelly 

• Canned fruits, 

• Low sodium: 

Vegetables, soups, stews, chili, 

tuna fish, chicken, etc. 

• Canned beans, dry beans, lentils 

• Nutritious snacks  

• Shelf stable milk (canned or boxes) 

• Brown rice 

• Cereal 

• Spaghetti sauce, instant 

potatoes, pasta 

• canned tuna & chicken 

• Coffee, tea, juices 

• Condiments like 

ketchup, mustard, 

mayonnaise 

syrup, salt, pepper, 

salad dressings 

• Spices like garlic powder, lemon 

pepper, basil, oregano, etc. 

• Sugar, flour, cake mix, icing 

• Macaroni and cheese, mashed 

potato mixes, rice mixes, etc. 

• Cooking oil (vegetable) 

• Individual portions of applesauce, 

pudding, snacks, juices, etc. 

• Gluten free foods 

• Foods for our diabetics 



 

Saturday 

August 7th  

1-4pm 
 

If you love Trunk or Treat, you won’t want to miss our Fun Faire Carnival! 

There will be games, food, and prizes! The event will be free- as 

guests enter, they will get a free pack of tickets (enough to play each 

game once, plus a few extra). If you’re having too much fun to stop 

then you can get additional tickets if you donate to Lunch Break. 

We will also have an area to drop off food donations. 

If you want to host a parking spot  

and game, please contact 

Dan or Ellen Rehberg or Pastor ASAP! 

Just like Trunk or Treat you will be assigned a spot in our parking 

lot. Each participant should get a “prize” such as a small toy or a 

piece of candy. We hope that most games will be able to randomly 

give out a “Grand Prize” every so often (maybe a slightly larger 

toy). A generous grant from the Endowment Fund and Thrivent 

Action Teams will provide funding for food, advertising, and the 

grand prizes. Donations will hopefully cover the smaller gifts.  

Game ideas are available. We don’t want too many 

repeated games, so you will be asked to let us know 

your plan ahead of time. This will also allow time 

to purchase themed grand prizes (a fishing game 

can get bubbles, while a dinosaur themed game can 

get stuffed dinos). Great ideas, prizes, and some 

inexpensive premade games can be found online 

from Oriental Trading, CarnivalSavers, or Amazon 

(don’t forget to use smile.amazon.com!). Ellen 

Rehberg will have some ideas printed out, too.  

 

If you want to help, but don’t want to run a game 

we will need volunteers to hand out tickets and to 

host the refreshments table.  

We also need everyone to invite their friends and 

neighbors! 

This will be such a fun event! Kids and Adults, Guests and Hosts will all have a blast! 



Share the News! The deadline for August’s newsletter will be July 27th   

If you have stories, questions, or ideas e-mail us at ellen.illies@yahoo.com 
 

 
 
 
 

 

4th Devon Rucker 

5th Bob Keller 

10th Dana Fritz 

17th Erin Koob 

18th Gretchen Gallimore 

20th David Padilla 

21st Patricia Hollenbeck 

26th Marianne Vorbeck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Linda Moldoch Pat Breeden Henry & Family Gary duBois’ Sister-in-law Roseann 

Chip Walker Baiba Grinvalds Sandi Carter Yuet Cho 

Melvin Taylor Jerry Kastning Russ Baccaglini Bill Tobia 

Devyn & Kayla Joseph Connie Wild Zak Brown & family Deanna Blair 

Gene Buckley Art Strohmer Colin Janis Luksis 

Harold Brown Bob Hollenbeck Colton Farrell Tim Bains 

Lynn Gerhman Louis Russo Judy O’Connor Jean Berich 

Renee Connell John Wills Brian & Mary Ann Deborah 

Ruta Colomb Cynthia Mayer Pastor Jace Detrie Rev. Jonah Burakowski & family. 

Peter Foy Colleen Carlo Joyce Sidney Tom & Eleanor Mirandi 

Lori McGuinness Bob Blihar Daniel Maida Jean 

Ann Pegosh    

Please e-mail us any prayer requests; or join the weekly email prayer group by contacting the church office at 

officeLmc818@gmail.com

 

Prayer Requests 

mailto:officeLmc818@gmail.com

